
  

 
 
 

  

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary July 2018 

9.7.18: Parents’ Coffee Morning with Friends of Hawthorn 

9.7.18 and 10.7.18: Parents’ Afternoons – times will be sent out by 

class teacher next week 

12.7.18: Year 6 Music Exam Day  

16.7.18: Year Group Transition Day – Meet your new teacher 

17.7.18: Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 2pm  

18.7.18: Sports Day – Details to follow 

 

 

 

20.7.18: School will be closed due to a teacher training day 

 

 

                                       Great Exhibition of the North  

                                    

 

 

 

On Monday 25th of June, the whole school enjoyed and amazing day performing 

at Sage Gateshead as part of the Great Exhibition of the North. We are all so 

proud the children and parents who performed as part of In Harmony NE’s 6th 

Birthday celebrations. Thank you to the families who joined us on the day at the 

Sage.  This was the first joint concert with Bridgewater Y1. We were also joined 

by In Harmony groups from Leeds and Liverpool.          

 Attendance 

Whole school attendance for this year so far is 95.4%, below our  

target of 97%. Remember taking holidays in term time has an  

impact on your child’s attendance and their learning.  

Well done to our best attending classes this year:  

Y6 with 96.9% 

Y2 with 96.9%  

We have a group of children who have managed to achieve 100%  

attendance the whole school year. Look out for a special treat to  

celebrate this amazing achievement.  

 

 

                                             

 

  

KS1 preparing for their concert in Sage 

One.  

End of Term Concerts 

KS1 and KS2 children performed 

for families and school, sharing all 

they have learned this year. The 

In Harmony fund raising raffle 

was a huge success and we raised 

£100. Thanks to all who donated 

prizes and bought tickets. Well 

done to the lucky winners who 

received tickets to attend 

concerts at Sage Gateshead.  

Giving his best 

performance! 

 

Year 3 making new friends on a visit to Westfield School  

Trips and Visits  

Classes have been out and about on lots of 

exciting and educational trips this term, 

including to our fantastic North East coast to 

learn about sea life. Thank you to all of the 

parents who come along as helpers.  

 

 

There are still a few class trips in July. Look 

out for a letter from the class teacher. 
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